
nForma Parent Portal 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
The St Patrick’s School reports will again be accessed electronically on Friday 27th June 2025. 
If you created an nForma parent account last year you can click on the link below and log in with 
your school registered email and password. 
https://portal.nforma.com.au/login 
 
New families can click on the links below for instructions on how to create an account and log 
into the new Parent Portal for the first time. There is also a video guide should you require it. 
 
PORTAL INSTRUCTIONS FOR PARENTS 
HELP VIDEO 
 
Please ensure when creating an account you use the same email you have registered with the 
school. 
The Portal can be accessed via computer or you can download the new ‘nForma for Parents’ 
APP on the Play Store or App Store. 
Click here for instructions on how to download the APP 
 
For prompt viewing of your child/ren’s report please ensure you create an account or download 
the APP before Friday 27th of June. 
 
If there are any issues or difficulties when creating your account please email 
office@spmentone.catholic.edu.au 
 
Thank you  
 
Mr Pat Berlingeri 
Principal 

https://portal.nforma.com.au/login
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Vx8ndpPH3MXgDO4MWbWM8aY6YKIIkOfC/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1A0baCpGqVFLNEbM4eCIJ0dKHxQEfvgNj/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1-vYkX1XwHBW-UHnt-ThDwaApi86J_OOk/view?usp=sharing
mailto:office@spmentone.catholic.edu.au

